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OCTOBER 2020 
 

Harvest Wreath Arrangement 
Fundraiser for CMNH >>> 

 
Several members enjoyed a 
beautiful Sunday afternoon 
on the patio at Karen 
Simmons’ beautiful home. 
Roz from BR Succulents 
assisted us with this 
workshop. A portion of our 
fee went to support our 
CMNH.  It was a great way to 
bond and still be safe.  

 

 

 

 

 
NOVEMBER 2020 

 
<<Food drop off for GBR Food Bank 

 
The alumnae collection of canned 

goods and other staple items was a 
great success. Thanks to all who 

participated ! 

 

Need a picture? 

     November 2020 

        << Exam Bags for Alpha Eta  

The purchase of Exam bags is a 

fundraiser that solicits the Alpha Eta 

parents. The monies earned benefit 

the Cecil Caldwell Scholarship that 

is available for an Alpha Eta 

member. The bags were assembled 

and delivered to the Phi Mu House 

the weekend before Thanksgiving so 

the girls could have them while 

studying for finals. Thanks to Gwen 

Henry for taking care of this again 

this year!! 
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JANUARY 2021 

We held our business meeting via ZOOM  

Election of Alumnae Chapter Officers:   
 

President – Sheila Yellott 

V.P. Membership – Sarah Gibson Monguno 

V.P. Programming - Laura Collet 

Recording Secretary - Jennie Bouzigord & Leah Paternostro 

Corresponding Secretary – Diana Harris 

Treasurer – June Byrd & Tricia Merrick 

After a brief meeting, we enjoyed cooking demos of culinary delights for the season: 

King Cake, Hot Chocolate Bombs & Specialty Coffees in June Byrd’s “new” kitchen! Thanks to 

the executive board for all their help with our ZOOM presentation. 

 
DECEMBER 2020 

 
<< Alums and Alpha Etas together at the 
toy drop off to OLOL Childrens Hospital 

 
The Alumnae chapter and Alpha Eta 
teamed up to collect toys for OLOL 

Children’s Hospital to be used for their 
Santa’s Workshop for the patients 
hospitalized during the holidays. 

 
Ho Ho Ho – Sharing some happy & joy!! 

 

 

 

 

  

Yum 

Yum!! 
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February 28th – Founder’s Day Celebration via Zoom 

Ceremony by Alpha Etas and Honoree recognition for those with milestone 

anniversaries 

Thanks to our facilitators: Lauren Stevens, Carlie Christ, Sarah Miller and Sheila Yellott 

 

 

 
FEBRUARY 2021 

 
<<Treats delivered to 

the LSU Phi Mu House 
 

We love our Heart to 
Heart Chapter!! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

2021 

Founder’s Day Honorees 

 

 

25 yr  Jamie Collier 

  Lindsay Seely 

50 yr  Jon Blumberg 

  Laura Collet 

  Tricia Merrick 

55 yr  Chrystal Musgrove 

  Beth Reames 

60 yr  Elaine Gosselin 

  Caval Little 

65 yr  Ursula Carmena 

Dorothy 

Whittington 

75 yr  Regina Walker 
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 

June 9th, Wed.– Luncheon meeting at the Baton Rouge Country Club 

(Speaker: Dr. Ann Coulter) 

More information will be sent via email in May 

August – Educational tour – date & time TBD 

LSU Recruitment – dates & times TBD 

 

 
MARCH 2021 

 
<<Phi Mu Happy Hour 

outside at BRQ  
 

Our first in person 
gathering this year was a 

big hit. We chose to gather 
at BRQ on their new patio. 
It was such fun catching 

up and enjoying the 
yummy appetizers. Thanks 

to those that attended 
after the pandemic 

restrictions were relaxed 
in time for us to hold our 

event.  

 

 We have been able to engage and embrace new ways of socializing and 
communicating all while doing good works.  We hope to see you soon. 

To keep for ever sacred those we 
have loved and lost: 

 

❖ Regina Walker 
❖ Jane McCauley Oliver 
❖ Ronnel Coco Metrailer 
❖ Elizabeth Dubus Michael  

 
 

 


